
Letter of Comment - EB-2024-0115

-- Name --
Parthiv Patel

-- Do you reside in the impacted service area? -- Yes

-- Comments --
We are living near a nuclear plant also in these uncertain times an increase in the rates of electricity is not feasible. 
Government should help subsidise electricity


